336

FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD
WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

Jovember 14, 1625,

st. 4725,

SUBJECT: Condition of menber banks
as of September 28, 1925,

Dear Sir:

In order that you may have available data
regarding the condition of menber banks in each Fedsral
regerve district as of Septemver 28, 1925, in advance
of the Board's forthcoming abstract (No., 3C), there is
enclosed herewith a mimsographed statement giving the
resources and liabilities of all member banks, by
districts, for the date mentioned,

Very truly yours,

E, L, Smead, Chief,
Divigion of Bank Operations.

Enclosure,

LETTER TO ALL FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS.
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